
The Borough of Old Tappan is pleased to announce the formation of a                     
Military Tribute Banners program! 

Residents can honor their beloved Veterans with beautiful military banners        
displayed along the walking trail in our stunning Oakes Park.  Banners are to honor 
our Veterans and Active Duty Military members who currently live or have resided 

in Old Tappan. 

The banners will be displayed from Memorial Day through Veterans day and will 
be stored for future display 5 year periods or until such time that they need to be 

retired due to condition. 

  Retired banners will be returned to the  individual who sponsored it. 

DETAILS: 

• Banner size will be 24’ x 48” 

• Each banner will be color Printed on both sides 

• The display period will be Memorial Day thru 
to Veteran’s Day 

• Pole location requests are not accepted 

• Residency in Old Tappan required. 

• No active duty—only retired, honorably dis-
charged or killed in action. 

• Banner will be retired after 5 years. 

• Cost is $175 per sponsored banner. 

This is our way of saying "Thank You" to the brave men and women of our great 
United States military.  

Email oldtappan@oldtappan.net for more 
information.  


